
 

 

Subject: GE Avio plants receiving department closure December 2020-January 2021 

Dear Supplier 

Please be informed that GE Avio plants will observe closure during December 2020 and January 2021 
period, therefore receiving department will be limited as follow: 

 

 
Please consider the above schedule and plan delivery activities accordingly. 
We would like to remind you that any advance shipment will not be accepted. 

 

In the reduced workforce  period “R” shipments shall be limited to “critical deliveries” and shall be limited to 
those P/Ns and quantities  as instructed by Avio Aero  planning team.  
Urgent deliveries can be requested and authorized, in this period, only by Avio Aero Delegates.  

 

 

 

 

Andrea Lubrano                                                                                                  Margherita Bertinotti 

GE AVIO  Sourcing Procurement Manager                                                        GE AVIO Sourcing Manager 

 

 

Plant 21/12 22/12 23/12 24/12 25/12 26/12 27/12 28/12 29/12 30/12 31/12 1/1 2/1 3/1 4/1 5/1 6/1 7/1 8/1 9/1 10/1

Polska C C C C C C C C R R C R R C C

Pomigliano R C C C C R R R R C C C C C C R R C C

Rivalta R C C C C R R R R C C C C C C R R C C

Brindisi R C C C R R R R C C C C C C

R Limited receipt to be authorized by material planner

C Closed

Sat/Sun/Nat holidays

FW53 FW1FW52

AA-SOU-062/20 
 


